
(6/9/2009) Rosemary Mackenzie - Re: City Clerk's Office Page 1

From: Rosemary Mackenzie
To: Lawless, Maura
Subject: Re: City Clerk's Office 

>>> "Maura Lawless" <maura@the519.org> 6/9/2009 12:15 PM >>>
To whom it may concern: 

This correspondence is to confirm that the 519 Church Street Community
Centre currently has an Anti-harassment and Discrimination policy (AHD)
and complaints procedures in place that are consistent with the City of
Toronto requirements and we are in the process of approving the new AHD
policy subject to finalization of that policy by the City's Human Rights
Office, Human Resources Department and Social Development, Finance and
Administration who are currently drafting the policy to ensure it is in
keeping with the City's policy and procedures.  

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me
directly  

thank-you 

Maura Lawless, Executive Director
519 Church Street Community Centre
519 Church Street
Toronto, ON M4Y 2C9 

maura@the519.org

 

Tel: 416 355 6771
Fax: 416 392 0519
Confidentiality Notice


